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Subject: Mark Goldberg
Date: Thursday, December 11, 2003 3:19 AM
From: Jim Bacon <jimb@newwaveent.com>
Reply-To: <jimb@newwaveent.com>
To: <marklg@pacbell.net>

Dear Mark, 
 
I just wanted to thank you for the outstanding editing job you did on “The Rundown” 
DVD. It’s rare to find an editor with great story sense, shot judgment and overall 
superb ability to cut segments as quickly and efficiently as you did.  (and made it 
look easy by the way) and I sincerely appreciate it.  Universal Studios was extremely 
pleased with the final product and you deserve a significant chunk of the credit for 
that.   Again Mark, I can’t thank you enough for the outstanding editing you did on 
this DVD.  I look forward to working with you again as soon as possible.  When I 
really need to hit one “out of the park”  there’s no one I’d rather have in the chair.
 
Thank-you, 
 
Jim Bacon
Producer, New Wave Entertainment


